
From: Patrick Thompson <pthompson@palura.com>

To: Bob Yarnall, Jr. <caninelaws@aol.com>

Subject: Fwd: MARS Microchip Registration

Date: Wed, Oct 9, 2013 6:25 pm

See below...

Begin forwarded message:

From: MARS Microchip <no-reply@marsmicrochip.com>
Date: October 9, 2013 2:40:20 PM EDT
To: patrick@palura.com
Subject: MARS Microchip Registration

Dear Patrick Thompson,

Thank you for registering your pet with MARS Microchip.

Sincerely,
The MARS Microchip Accounts Team

NOTE:  This email address can't receive replies.  Please contact 1-800-651-8332 for additional information.
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